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Welcome to our latest supporter update!

Campaign supporters recognised in 2015 Human Rights Awards

For the first time, this year’s Human Rights Awards featured a Racism. It Stops With Me category to recognise the contribution of an organisation working to reduce and prevent racism in Australia. We received over forty nominations for this category and selected five finalists, all of which have made an extraordinary contribution to preventing and responding to racism in the community. 

Congratulations to the Tasmanian Students Against Racism, winner of the award. Tasmanian Students Against Racism started as a grassroots group with three students in 2008. It has since grown into an education and advocacy group involving more than 250 young presenters and has reached 10,000 participants. 

Congratulations also to the other finalists, Football Federation Victoria, Multicultural Development Association, All Together Now and Hobsons Bay City Council. 

[image: ]
Tasmanian Students Against Racism

And congratulations to campaign ambassador, Adam Goodes, who was nominated as a finalist for the Human Rights Medal. 


Resources launched to mark 40th anniversary of the Racial Discrimination Act

In November this year, the Race Discrimination Commissioner launched Freedom from Discrimination: Report on the 40th anniversary of the Racial Discrimination Act. The report includes key findings from the Commissioner’s national consultations held earlier in the year. 

To mark the 40th anniversary of the Act, the Commission also developed educational resources aimed at raising awareness of the Act and how it can be used to protect against racial discrimination and vilification. These resources include an educational video, promotional poster and postcard. Take a look at the resources on the Commission’s website. 
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Commissioner visits Bendigo 

In late October, following a return of anti-Muslim protests, the City of Greater Bendigo reiterated its support for diversity and inclusion by responding to voices of division and negativity with messages of social cohesion through the #BendigoWelcomesEveryone campaign. 

To acknowledge the work of the Council and wider community in promoting diversity, the Race Discrimination Commissioner made a visit to the regional city to meet with community leaders, council staff and high school students and discuss the importance of diversity. 
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Congratulations CMY!

Carmel Guerra, CEO of the Centre for Multicultural Youth, has received the 2015 Victorian Premier’s Award for Community Harmony. 

CMY Shout Out speaker, Celia Tran, also received the VMC Ambassador Award. 

Congrats Carmel and Celia! 
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Australia@2015 survey

The Scanlon Foundation is currently asking people to complete their Australia@2015 survey. This is a first in Australian public opinion surveys, being available not only in English but also 19 community languages. The survey seeks the views diverse Australia on issues such as identity, life satisfaction, trust in fellow Australians and our institutions, the media and cultural diversity. 

The information provided by survey participants will provide knowledge for policy makers, opinion leaders, researchers, communities and wider Australian society. 

You can access the survey here.
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Supporter activities - 2015

This year we have been delighted by the number of activities supporters have been taking in the anti-racism and cultural diversity space. The success of the campaign in reaching such a wide audience is only possible through your efforts.  

Here’s a snapshot of some of the things you have been up to:
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Featured: Ipswich City Council, City West Water, Federation University Australia, AFL, Charles Sturt University, Centre for Multicultural Youth, GippSport, Reconciliation Australia, University of Melbourne, Moonee Valley City Council, Multicultural Development Association, Midnight Basketball, OOFRAS, NEMBC, Gary Lee.
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